
Anyone fancy  

an ice lolly? 

 

We are hoping to sell ice lollies to raise funds for the school again this year as it 

was a great success last year.  

Around £100 a week was made for only 30 minutes volunteering! 

These will be sold from a stall on both the KS1 and KS2 playgrounds each 

Friday at home-time and we would need around 6 people each week starting 

with Friday 18th May. 

If you are free for around 30 minutes from 3-3.30pm on one of these dates 

please copy and paste this link to sign up for the day(s) which suit you:  

https://beta.doodle.com/poll/zk7bavbdstce98m5 
 

Any date you could commit to would be greatly appreciated and would make a 

huge difference to the school 

 

Thanks a lot 

Mrs Emma Rawlinson. 

Any questions or if you would like to receive updates on our SOS fundraising 

efforts, please email me on: 

emma.rawlinson@southcote.reading.sch.uk 

 


